
 

Hello KYSC Parents and Coaches - 

At the previous KYSC board meeting, the board unanimously voted to move opening 

week for the spring 2023 season by postponing the March 4th game and moving it to the 

"make-up" game on May 20th.  The result is that the first game for the spring 2023 season will 

now be on Saturday, MARCH 25th. 

Please know that the GotSport website is still down.  GotSport is the program and database 

which KYSC is required to use per STYSA for player & coach’s registration, team formation, and 

creating schedules.  Due to the website being down, KYSC is currently not able to access any 

information regarding teams, coaches, or players.   

Unfortunately, we do not have a date for when the website will be up and running.  When 

GotSport is up and running, KYSC will finalize teams and email rosters to the coaches.  Coaches 

will then contact the parents. 

We are aware that some parents have not been contacted by coaches.  KYSC is trying to send 

team information to the coaches so they can contact you.  This will take time, so please be 

patient.   

Please note that coaches can pick up uniforms on Thursday, March 2nd at the Cinco Ranch 

Golf Club from 6pm to 7:30pm.  

If you are requesting a roster change, please note that rosters are “locked” and no coaches or 

parents requests will be accepted. 

Spring Rosters were formed by the following: 

1. Teams’ rosters from the Fall 2022 season were transferred to the Spring 2023 season. 

2. If there were any open spots, KYSC filled the spots based on proximity of schools. 

3. The deadline for team/individual "play up" requests has passed and no requests will 

be granted.   

 

Thank you for your patience.   


